
 

 

 

 

TRAFFIC SHIFT PLANNED AS NEW FT. McALLISTER 

ROAD INTERSECTION IS ALIGNED WITH HIGHWAY 144 

 

BRYAN COUNTY, GA – SEPTEMBER 26, 2020 – The newly constructed portion of the Ft. 

McAllister intersection is scheduled to be aligned with State Route 144 in what will be the final 

configuration of the intersection. APAC-Atlantic, Inc. plans to shift traffic on Ft. McAllister Road 

starting Monday, September 28 to accommodate the work. In addition, a left turn arrow and a 

“stop sign ahead” sign will be utilized to keep traffic flowing smoothly and safely. A new 

message board has been installed to advise motorists of the new traffic pattern and the date on 

which it starts.   

Access to drives on the north side of the project will be maintained by channelizing traffic to the 

new pattern, levelling in existing Ft. McAllister Road lanes as needed, and adjusting stop signs 

and stop bars accordingly. Temporary traffic striping tape will be used during the shift at the 

intersection and between lanes of travel to channelize traffic until temporary striping can be 

installed. Sock drains have been installed to maintain drainage. 

Please note the above operations are subject to change due to circumstances beyond the 

contractor’s control. Motorists are encouraged to obey the speed limit and exercise additional 

caution when driving in the area. For more information about Bryan County, please visit 

bryancountyga.org. 

– ENDS – 

For media inquiries, please contact Hollie Barnidge at hollie@lesleyfrancispr.com or 912-

272-8651 or Lesley Francis at lesley@lesleyfrancispr.com or 912-429-3950 or the team at 

912-417-LFPR (5377). 
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